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Question Number: W545-06 
 
Question: 
 
Senator Marshall asked in writing: 
 
Has the OEA any plans to engage consultants in the 2005/06 financial year? If so, 
please provide details. 
 
Answer:  
 
Please refer to the answer to W544-06.   
 
The existing 2005-06 budget does not contain any plans for additional consultancies.  
 
The OEA is currently in the process of revising its internal budget in anticipation of 
receiving budget supplementation via the Portfolio Additional Estimates process. 
 
It is not yet possible to confirm any plans to engage additional consultancies for the 
2005-06 financial year until the budget process has been completed and the revised 
internal budget is approved.  
 




